DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY

NORTHERN DIVISION
NAVAL FACILITIES ENGINEERING COMMAND
BUILDING 77L, U.S. NAVAL BASE
PHILADELPHIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19112.5094

IN REPLY REFER TO

5090
Ser 1151/1422/RF
16 January 1991

Ms. Carol Keating

Remedial Project Manager

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
Region I

JFK Federal Building, (HAN-CAN-1)
Boston, MA 02203-2211

Re: INTERAGENCY AGREEMENT/FFA FOR THE NAVAL CONSTRUCTION
BATTALION CENTER (NCBC) DAVISVILLE, RHODE ISLAND
NATIONAL PRIORITY LIST (NPL) SUPERFUND SITE

Dear Ms. Keating:

The Navy is in receipt of your 31 December 1990 letter issuing
"Special Notice" of EPA's intent to conduct negotiations with the
Navy and the State of Rhode Island for the development of a
Federal Facility Agreement (FFA) for NCBC Davisville RI. This
command is delegated authority for administering the Installation
Restoration Program at NCBC Davisville and will be coordinating
the Navy's participation in the negotiations.

In response to item one of your letter the Navy point of contact
is listed below:

Mr. Russell Fish

Northern Division

Naval Facilities Engineering Command
U.S. Naval Base Bldg. 77L
Philadelphia, PA 19112

Phone: (215) 897-6432

With regard to the second item, our negotiation team is ready to
begin discussions. However, due to prior travel commitments we
request the initial meeting date be re-scheduled for a mutually
agreeable date as soon thereafter as possible. Furthermore, to
facilitate travel arrangements we recommend that this meeting
convene at NCBC Davisville. We understand that both NCBC
Davisville and NETC Newport documents will be discussed at this
meeting.

In accordance with the telephone conversation between Douglgs.
Luckerman of your office and Kenneth Homick of Northern Division
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Re: INTERAGENCY AGREEMENT/FFA FOR THE NAVAL CONSTRUCTION
BATTALION CENTER (NCBC) DAVISVILLE, RHODE ISLAND
NATIONAL PRIORITY LIST (NPL) SUPERFUND SITE

on 9 January 1990 we understand that the objectives of this
initial meeting will be to discuss the general concepts of the

FFA and to mitigate scheduling problems with future meeting
dates.

Please feel free to contact Mr. Russell Fish at the Northern
Division with any questions or comments.

Sincerely,

A?J“l LA}aAvvaau—

R. W. WARNER
Environmental Restoration Branch Head
By direction of the Commanding Officer

Copy to:

CDR Bernard Murphy

NCBC Davisville, RI/Mr Lou Fayan
RIDEM Mr. Thomas Getz
NAVFACENGCOM Code 18




